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Gentet, Matthias

From: Meredith Whitten <meredithcgca@gmail.com>
Sent: 31 May 2017 10:06
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: Re: Application reference: 2017/2023/A - 26 Earlham Street - Request of 

withdrawal of objections

Hi Matthias, 
 
Thanks for the message. I'm not sure how we misread the proposals. Perhaps we were distracted by our 
disappointment about the cornice and fascia. Regardless, of course we withdraw our objection.  
 
Let me know if you need me to resubmit a comment. Thanks again for notifying me of the mistake.  
 
Best wishes, 
Meredith 

Meredith Whitten 
mwhitten@coventgarden.org.uk 
+44 (0)781 014 3326 
 
 
On 30 May 2017, at 12:37, Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Meredith Whitten 
  
I am writing in reference to your objection for the above Discharge of Condition application 
reference: 2017/2023/L.  
  
This application is not a revision to any previously approved scheme, but for the approval of 
details, requested under condition 2 (a, b & c),  to be submitted to the Council. Your objection is 
addressing concerns in terms of the proposed design of the shopfront, in particular the fascia 
area. The details relating to condition 2 are for the joinery and plasterworks, historic fabric 
repaired and retained required by listed building consent granted on 31/03/2017 (reference: 
2016/6709/L). 
  
Your comments on this latest application are not raising any kind of concerns relevant to the 
details provided to satisfy the Council’s approval. As such, I would therefore request that you 
withdraw your objections on the basis that they are referring to a revision - to a previously 
approved scheme - that is not actually being proposed, and not to the details submitted to allow 
for the discharge of condition 2. 
  
Please confirm at the earliest opportunity that you are agreeing to the withdrawal of your 
objections as attached.  
  
Many thanks 
  
Matthias Gentet   
Planning Technician 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
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Telephone:    020 7974 5961 
Fax:                020 7974 1680 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  

2th Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a 
planning application.  You can still find out about planning applications: 

•         on new improved posters on lamp posts  
•         by signing up to planning e-alerts 
•         in the planning section of the Camden Account  
•         through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High 

 

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new 
planning applications, decisions and appeals. 
  
  
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete the material from your computer.  
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